
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  22 October 2007 
 
Subject: Adobe Acrobat Version 8.1.1 
 
 
Today, Adobe announced the release Acrobat 8.1.1. In this update, references to 
FedEx Kinko’s have been removed from the toolbar and drop-down menu of 
Adobe Reader, and the drop-down menu of Adobe Acrobat. 
 
 The Acrobat 8.1.1 update is available from the Adobe downloads page by 
manually selecting the following URL:  
 
http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html 
 
Users of Acrobat and Creative Suite products will be prompted to download this 
update.  If the update manager has been manually turned off by a user or system 
administrator, users may go directly to the URL above and download the update. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 


